
Support Groups

November is the month for giving thanks, and we have so much to be 
thankful for. We are thankful for our residents who call our village their 
home, and for all their friends and families who visit us here. And we 
are also thankful for all our employees who keep things running here at 
EHL, and who help us to share joy and compassion.

Memory Loss Solutions®          
EHL Campus Support Group 

Monday, November 4th
5:00 - 6:00 pm 

@ Main Campus

Tuesday, November 19th
12:30 - 1:30 pm 
@ Main Campus

Alzheimer’s Support Group
Thursday, November 14th & 28th

1:30 - 3:30 pm
@ Good Samaritan Society
3500 Hilyard Street, Eugene

Have you ever wanted to express your thanks to 
a staff member you see going above and beyond 
here in the village? If so, stop by the front desk and 
fill out a note! These notes get added to our front 
door at the main office. Each month, the notes are 
taken down and one of the recognized staff will 
be selected for our Employee of the Month. The 
format of the notes change with each month - the 
theme last month was for two of our major events 
in the fall, the Classic Car Show and the Spaghetti 
Feed! And as you can see by our photo collage 
below, we have some pretty amazing employees!
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David was born in Flagstaff, Arizona and grew up in Arizona, New Mexico, and 
Oklahoma. He has an 11-year old daughter. David shares with us that, “She’s such a 
great kid and I’m so lucky to have her in my life. She’s intelligent, athletic, and quite 
the comedian.” During his free time, he reports being an avid travel junkie. “I’ve 
been in sixteen countries, but one of my favorite destinations is in our own backyard 
-- the Oregon Coast!”
David joined EHL in August of 2010 and currently works as a Health Services 
Coordinator/LPN in our Health Center. When asked why he likes working at EHL, 
David replied, “When working with our population of people, you have to be 
completely present in the moment with them. I really enjoy that.”

We are pleased to announce that David is our 
November 2019 Employee of the Month!

Employee SpotlighT
David @ Health Center

In Remembrance

Virginia came to EHL in July of 2016. David, Health Services Coordinator, shared with us, 
“Virginia was one of the most resilient people I have ever had the pleasure to know. She 
was so loved and respected and her loss will be felt by many.” Virginia passed away at 
the age of 96. 

Virginia Davis

Barb came to EHL in February of 2018. Some of our staff shared with us that, “Barb 
was very loved by everyone and we always felt special when we got one of her rare 
smiles.” Barb passed away at the age of 87. She will be missed greatly.

Barbara “Barb” Hawley

David’s Words of Wisdom:
“Everybody is a genius. But if you judge a fish by its ability to climb a tree, 

it will live its whole life believing that it is stupid.”

Thank you, David, for your hard work and your dedication!

Linda came to EHL in August of 2019. Some of our staff shared with us that, “Even 
though Linda couldn’t communicate verbally, she could with her giggles and smiles, 
and that is what we will miss.” Linda passed away at the age of 67.

Linda Newman

If you know of a friendly, 
indoor/outdoor cat that 
would be a good fit for our 
Aspen Home, please let the 
front desk know at:

from all of us
at EHL!

Our Aspen Home is
looking for a

541-747-4858 


